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February 6, 2023

Winters ISD to Hold Hearing for Public Discussion of Annual School Performance

Report

TAPR and HB 3 Review

Winters— February 6, 2023 — Winters ISD will be doing their annual review of The Texas Academic
Performance Report (TAPR) released by the state in late December and the district’s progress towards meeting
House Bill 3 goals. This will be data from the 2021-2022 school year and includes the elementary, junior high,
and high school campuses.

District moves to “A” rated district.
See how WISD’s scores compared to regional and state scores, plus, view the data comparisons from the past 3
years on our House Bill 3 goals.

Public Hearing

Winters ISD will hold the annual public hearing for public discussion on Monday, February 13, 2023, at 6:00
PM before our regularly scheduled monthly meeting. The meeting will be held in the SEC located at 600 N.
Heights Street.

For more information:
Kathy Horner

325-754-5574 ext. 2000
kathy.horner@wintersisd.org

The annual TAPR report can be found on the school’s website.
www.wintersisd.org
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